
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem lauds security, service, health efforts contributing
to Ashura success

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, lauded the efforts that

contributed to the success of the visit of the 10th of Muharram. His Eminence tweeted on August

20, 2021, “Now that the ceremonies of the 10th of Muharram have come to an end, we can only

give thanks and highly appreciate all the security, health, service, and media service that

have worked in tandem to crown it with success.” Praising the efforts of our security forces of

all types and the service formations of the Husseini camps and organizations that worked day

and night to provide services to the visitors of Imam Al-Hussein "PBUH". 

His Eminence honored the efforts of health institutions and supporting committees and for the

millions who marched from various Iraqi provinces and Islamic countries to perform the ritual

visit of the tenth of Muharram in a majestic faithful scene that reflects the love of the

faithful people for the pure family of the House of Prophecy "PBUT".


